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Rebecca Ragsdale

From: Jane Baer <baersfive@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, February 6, 2021 12:48 PM
To: Rebecca Ragsdale
Subject: Regarding a Special Exception for a Homestay for 5525 Break Heart Rd

CAUTION: This message originated outside the County of Albemarle email system. DO NOT CLICK on links or open 
attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.   

Ms. Ragsdale, 
 
We have received the county's letter regarding the homestay at 5525 
Break Heart Rd and we have no objections to the special exception. 
We believe that this use will have little to no impact on us as adjacent 
property owners. 
 
Regards, 
 
Jane and Bill Baer 


